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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: 21 NCAC 36 .0807 and 21 NCAC 32M .0107

 

From: Marcus B. Jimison <Marcus.Jimison@NCMEDBOARD.ORG>  
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 3:57 PM 
To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>; Meredith Parris <mparris@ncbon.com> 
Cc: Leigh Anne Satterwhite <leigh.satterwhite@ncmedboard.org>; Ashley D. White <ashley.white@ncmedboard.org>; 
Angela Ellis <angela@ncbon.com>; Ascher, Seth M <seth.ascher@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: RE: [External] RE: 21 NCAC 36 .0807 and 21 NCAC 32M .0107 
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message 
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab. 

 
Bill, 
 
Hi.  Thanks for your email.  This email will confirm that the NCMB is formally requesting withdrawal of the 
proposed amendments to rules 21 NCAC 32S .0216, 21 NCAC 32M .0107, and 21 NCAC 32R .0101.  The NCMB will 
refile these rules with the RRC post-adoption. 
 
I see where Ms. Ellis has already requested an extension for the Board of Nursing’s companion rule.   
 
Again, my apologies for the misstep and inconvenience. 
 
Please let me know if this email will suƯice or should you need anything else from Board staƯ. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Marcus Jimison 
Deputy General Counsel  
P 919.277.1844 E marcus.jimison@ncmedboard.org 
 


